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Comments: I am concerned about the Little White Salmon timber sale. Please cancel this timber sale &amp;

protect this watershed. Continuing with your plan to harvest trees from this sensitive area will introduce invasive

species (a common result of timber harvest), destroy of arboreal or soil-based habitats, increase understory

temperatures, and decrease understory moisture profiles.

 

All these consequences are wrong for this place in time &amp; in the forest.


